
 

Thank You 

I would just like to say a huge thank you to all families and staff for your 
continued support throughout an ever changing and challenging term. 
I wish you all a fabulous Christmas and New Year and hope that you are all 
able to take a very well deserved break! Merry Christmas. 

Miss Mattock 

We are excited to welcome back Mrs To who will 

be returning to work in the Maple team three 

days a week, alongside Miss Mattock and Mr 

Woolley. 

Change in Drop Off Arrangements 
On return to school in January, we will be making the following changes to drop off. 

 Arrive through the Ivy Road (car park) gate. 

 Line up on the playground at your allotted class marker. 

 Your child’s class teacher will come to the playground at your staggered drop off time (these remain unchanged). 

The class teacher will lead the class around the building to the external classroom door.  

 Parents should walk with their children to their classroom door and then continue around the one-way system and 
out of the Lilian Road gate. 

Pick up 

 Arrive through the Ivy Road (car park) gate. 

 Line up on the grass (as currently in place). Children will be dismissed from classroom door as they are now. 

 Exit through Lilian Road gate. 

This will reduce daily footfall on the grass. PLEASE CONTINUE TO OBSERVE SOCIAL DISTANCING.  
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